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I am an Alaskan resident who lived through the Exxon-Valdez oil spill. The oil spill and response
plans (already scrutinized and revised numerous times) that were developed to prevent another
tragedy HAVE BEEN WORKING. For this reason I feel the proposal to revise the regulations is
unnecessary and is in fact a thinly veiled attempt to rollback these safeguards for the interests of the
oil companies.
 


